Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 6:37 PM
To: ‘Earl Thompson'

Subject: RE: letter of 7/24/09

Mr. Thompson,
Thank you. I will change the address for future correspondence.
Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

————— Original Message-----

From: Earl Thompson [mailto:tomex@jps.net]
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2009 4:06 PM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: letter of 7/24/09

Dear Mr. Wickham,

Your letter of July 24, 2009 arrived at my deceased Father's Post Office yesterday. Because
we live in a small town, the Postmaster called me, I came and picked it up.
For future written correspondence please contact me at Earl M. Thompson

14 Crescent
St.

Quincy, CA
95971

Thank You,

Earl M. Thompson



